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Clark’s Point Sewer Project Update  |  April 8, 2025 

 
• The pump station site will continue to be used for equipment 

storage. Pump Station construction is scheduled to begin in 
January 2026. 

 
• Erosion control devices have been installed and are being maintained. 

 
• Deep Pipe installation on Simpkins Street and the initial sewer trench crossing of Julian Clark 

Road has been completed with the 1st crew now heading up Julian Clark Road. 
 

• The 2nd crew is now installing sewer along Taliaferro Avenue. 
 

• The deepest pipe installation is occurring now. Once this project gets further along, the pipe will 
not need to be buried as deep, and the project will begin to move faster. 
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